CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

NM 87103

www.cabg.gov

October 22, 2012

Scott A. Eddings, P.E. seddings@huitt-zollars.com
Huitt-Zollars, Inc.

333 Rio Rancho Blvd.

Rio Rancho, NM 87124

Re: Winrock Redevelopment BJ-Site, 2201 Louisiana Blvd NE,
Request for Permanent C.O. —Accepted
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 08-29-12, (J19/D058A)
Certification dated: 10-18-12

Dear Mr. Eddings,

Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 10-19-12, the above
referenced Certification is acceptable for a release of a Permanent Certificate of
Occupancy by Hydrology.

Hydrology is asking for an electronic copy, in .pdf format, of this certification for our
records. This certification can be e-mailed to me at: tsims@cabg.gov.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,

Ot Lo
Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer—Hydrology Section

Development and Building Services

¢ CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala
File

Albuquerque - Making History 1706-2006



